
October 31, 2022 
 

ALTON AND EDWARDSVILLE HALLOWEEN PARADE DEVIATIONS 

Due to the Alton Halloween Parade the #1 Riverbend will not serve Broadway after 
6:30 p.m. Once Piasa Street closes, buses will layover at Belle and 10th due to no 
access to Alton Station. The #9 Washington Shuttle will not serve Marion Heights 
Apartments, Broadway and Washington after 6:30 p.m.; the bus resumes regular route 
on Main Street in upper Alton. 

Due to the Edwardsville Halloween Parade the #4 Madison-Edwardsville will not serve 
Hwy. 157 from Schwarz to Main or cover Main Street to Edwardsville Station.

For details visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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